
 

       
PLEASE SAVE THIS DATE:  Monday, September 26, 2022 

 

 

We have very happy and exciting news regarding our next John H. Reagan Golf 

Tournament for Scholarships and reunion dinner. This event will be held at Pine 

Forest Country Club 12 minutes from I-10 West and Highway 6 – with a 

beautiful two-story, large ballroom for our evening reunion dinner/awards and 

raffle drawings, two outside, covered areas for the golfer and volunteer lunch and a 

very well-maintained 27 holes of golf, with no homes on the course. The six raffle 

duffels will include over $2500 in golf items, some of which you may choose from 

the Pro Shop on that evening. The date for this long-delayed annual event will be 

Monday, September 26, 2022. 

 

We sincerely appreciate our loyal, reliable and hardworking volunteers who 

dedicate almost a year to help make this event flow smoothly AND, we so 

appreciate all of you who registered and paid as early as 2019 to participate. 

COVID -19 changed so many lives and plans. 

 

We are attaching a list of approximately 78 golfers who have registered, including 

48 who have already paid. We have over 100 registered for dinner, counting 35 

volunteers and several who have paid for dinners (Norman M., John F. and Jane 

M.) If you have a question about your team on this list, please contact Steve 

Marmion at 713-823-1025 or S84060@comcast.net. One of our scholarship 

students, who has been on the Dean’s List every semester, will earn her doctorate 

in Pharmacy in 2023 and will speak briefly at the dinner. 

 

We will honor four Reagan graduates with scholarships. Two who will be honored 

with scholarships named in their memory are Jerry Benson ’63 and Bill Young ’50. 

The other two, in honor of Melanie Rodriquez ‘96 and in memory of Joe Tusa ‘45 

were  announced at an earlier time. 

 

We will write you again soon.  

 

We still have room for more golfers and for more diners! 

 

With sincere thanks, The John H. Reagan Scholarship Committee 

 
 

 

                                        P. O. Box 572540, Houston, Texas 77257-2540 * 713-823-1025 

                                         reagangolf4scholarships@gmail.com 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Steve Marmion’59 

President, Tournament Chair 

Leonard Bench ‘66 

Vice President, Secretary 

Sandra Lillich ‘59  

Vice President, Treasurer 

Barbara Tungate ‘59 

Vice President, Communications  

ADVISORY COUNCIL 

Jim Bloodworth ‘59 

Ron Cobb ‘59 

Jane Marmion 

TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE 

Jerry Benson ‘63 

Connie Berger ‘79 

Karen Brown ‘64 

Bill Bryan ‘63 

Linda Bryan ‘63 

Frank Donaghe ‘59 

John Faulk ‘64 

Nita Heath ‘63 

Richard Heath ‘61 

Margaret Kollmorgen ‘59 

David Lock ‘64 

Larry Marchman ‘59 

Bill Moore ‘59 

Joyce Noser ‘59 

Doug Oberpriller ‘61 

Charlene Pettigrew ‘60 

Sandra Reagan ‘63 

Melanie Rodriguez ‘96 

Ray Rogers ‘60 

Hardy Roper ‘59 

Sharon Skeans ‘67 

Jim Smith ‘61 

Karen Smith ‘63 

Bill Spillman ‘60 

Brenda Spillman ‘60 

JoAnn Stearns ‘60 

Jean Stephens ‘58 

Carroll Sylvester 

Jane Ann Tesch ‘58 

Gary Welch ‘60 

Bill Young ‘50 

JOHN H. REAGAN STAFF 

Principal Wendy Hampton 

Leticia Caballero’02 

Sgt. Robert Dowdy 

Ginnifer Ehmling ‘93 

Lucy Ferrel ‘89 

Cynthia Ford 

Hossain Mazarian 
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